
Some clips may be behind a paywall.  If you need access to these clips, email me at djagiela@pa.gov.   
 
Mentions 
 
Meadville Tribune: Debate over climate action plan heats up this week 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/debate-over-climate-action-plan-heats-up-this-
week/article a3164eac-e5e5-11ec-9f6b-8bdecffa14d8.html 
 
Wellsboro Gazette: Lawrenceville hires secretary; still without water operator 
https://www.tiogapublishing.com/the wellsboro mansfield gazette/news/local/lawrenceville-hires-
secretary-still-without-water-operator/article fc5eb792-6a23-5b28-869b-290a186b006c.html  
 
Centre County Gazette: Mosquito control spraying scheduled in Patton Township 
https://www.statecollege.com/mosquito-control-spraying-scheduled-in-patton-township/  
 
High Path Avian Influenza 
 
Lewistown Sentinel: Conspiracy theorists flock to bird flu, spreading falsehoods 
https://www.lewistownsentinel.com/news/agriculture/2022/06/conspiracy-theorists-flock-to-bird-flu-
spreading-falsehoods/ 
 
Climate Change 
 
Bradford Era: Managing habitat for flowering plants may mitigate climate effects on bee health 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/managing-habitat-for-flowering-plants-may-mitigate-climate-
effects-on-bee-health/article 1a8c4407-465b-5a53-8385-0040d720b3d8.html 
 
Pittsburgh City Paper: Orthopaedic surgery good for your body but bad for planet, Pitt study finds 
https://www.pghcitypaper.com/pittsburgh/orthopaedic-surgery-good-for-your-body-but-bad-for-
planet-pitt-study-finds/Content?oid=21807152   
 
AP News: UN: Climate shocks, war fuel multiple looming food crises 
https://apnews.com/article/russia-ukraine-covid-politics-health-db55f62bceef70e7cb06f5395563f7be 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Public input welcome as Lancaster city plans for climate change 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/public-input-welcome-as-lancaster-city-plans-for-climate-
change/article 1ddc81c8-e5ce-11ec-89f3-eb3e98418b1d.html 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Bradford Era: Sinnemahoning State Park’s Wildflower Walk with Chris Firestone 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/sinnemahoning-state-park-s-wildflower-walk-with-chris-
firestone/article fb813b66-9545-5377-9eff-491faecf1b5a.html 
 
Meadville Tribune: $1.5 million secured for Presque Isle sand replenishment 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/1-5-million-secured-for-presque-isle-sand-
replenishment/article 20253dd6-e5b9-11ec-9983-1f8c51b895d1.html 
 



Observer-Reporter: Tacks placed on Panhandle Trail leave numerous bicyclists with flat tires 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/tacks-placed-on-panhandle-trail-leave-numerous-
bicyclists-with-flat-tires/article 85982d76-e5c4-11ec-88f5-b767b35497ab.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Pittsburgh Parks Conservancy to host Juneteenth celebration this weekend 
https://triblive.com/local/pittsburgh-parks-conservancy-to-host-juneteenth-celebration-this-weekend/ 
 
Post-Gazette: WQED's 'The Great Ride' sequel highlights wonders along the GAP trail 
https://www.post-gazette.com/ae/movies/2022/06/06/wqed-documentary-the-great-ride-landmarks-
along-trail-great-allegheny-passage/stories/202206070007 
 
NorthcentralPA.com: Local environmental education center receives $4,500 community donation 
https://www.northcentralpa.com/community/local-environmental-education-center-receives-4-500-
community-donation/article 9d6c6f22-e289-11ec-8dc9-a38fb851eef8.html  
 
NorthcentralPA.com: Watch fireflies for science this summer 
https://www.northcentralpa.com/community/watch-fireflies-for-science-this-
summer/article 2c1232f6-e277-11ec-824c-433c795265cd.html  
 
NorthcentralPA.com: Underwear underground campaign aims to educate PA on soil health 
https://www.northcentralpa.com/community/underwear-underground-campaign-aims-to-educate-pa-
on-soil-health/article 7eadcefe-e2ad-11ec-b4fb-37be8312c214.html  
 
Wellsboro Gazette: Osprey nest relocated 
https://www.tiogapublishing.com/the wellsboro mansfield gazette/news/local/osprey-nest-
relocated/article b6dfb825-c222-516d-94f3-4aa3dee7e8aa.html  
 
Centre Daily Times: Take ‘Red Flag’ wildfire warnings more seriously, Biden disaster official urges 
https://www.centredaily.com/news/politics-government/article262228052.html 
 
Energy 
 
AP News: Biden orders emergency steps to boost U.S. solar production 
https://apnews.com/article/biden-technology-environment-global-trade-
ca939bfc5a428c6692beb3e7b4bf715b  
 
Post-Gazette: White House takes steps to spur solar industry 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/powersource/2022/06/06/biden-solar-industry-tariffs-imports-
panels-production-clean-energy-manufacturing-commerce-probe/stories/202206060086 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Westinghouse, Bloom Energy in nuclear, hydrogen deal 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2022/06/06/westinghouse-bloom-energy-in-nuclear-
hydrogen-deal.html 
 
WICU-TV: An Erie Interest in Electric Vehicles 
https://www.erienewsnow.com/story/46635124/an-erie-interest-in-electric-vehicles 
 
WITF/StateImpact PA: Biden allows solar panel imports while also moving to boost domestic production 



https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2022/06/06/biden-allows-solar-panel-imports-while-also-
moving-to-boost-domestic-production/ 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Gas hits nearly $5 in Lycoming, higher in neighboring counties 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2022/06/gas-hits-nearly-5-in-lycoming-higher-in-
neighboring-counties/  
 
Shamokin News-Item: Owner of Point Drive-In hoping the movies keep playing but with a different 
owner, instead of converting property to solar farm 
https://www.newsitem.com/news/local/owner-of-point-drive-in-hoping-the-movies-keep-playing-but-
with-a-different-owner/article f8d7abe8-95b2-5f35-b2f9-0c2c551eb6b9.html  
 
Environmental Cleanup & Brownfields 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Frontier Group buys Bruce Mansfield plant in Beaver County, plans for 
redevelopment 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2022/06/06/frontier-group-buys-bruce-mansfield-
plant.html  
 
Times Observer: Volunteers pave way for cleaner roads 
https://www.timesobserver.com/opinion/our-opinion/2022/06/our-opinion-volunteers-pave-way-for-
cleaner-roads/ 
 
Oil and Gas 
 
WTAE: Gas prices continue to surge: Price in Pittsburgh up four cents on Tuesday  
https://www.wtae.com/article/gas-prices-continue-to-surge-price-in-pittsburgh-up-four-cents-on-
tuesday/40214060 
 
WESA: Pennsylvania natural gas hits highest price in last decade, report says 
https://www.wesa.fm/environment-energy/2022-06-06/pennsylvania-natural-gas-hits-highest-price-in-
last-decade-report-says  
 
Tribune-Review: Southwestern Pennsylvania counties to reach $5-per-gallon gas price within week or 2, 
analyst says  
https://triblive.com/local/regional/southwestern-pennsylvania-counties-to-reach-5-per-gallon-gas-
price-within-week-or-2-analyst-says/ 
 
Lewistown Sentinel: Even more clear now that US needs to drill 
https://www.lewistownsentinel.com/opinion/editorials/2022/06/even-more-clear-now-that-us-needs-
to-drill/ 
 
WITF/StateImpact PA: Ask us your questions about Shell’s new ethane cracker in Pa. We’ll get answers 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2022/06/07/ask-us-your-questions-about-shells-new-ethane-
cracker-in-pa-well-get-answers/ 
 
Radiation Protection 
 



WFMZ: Limerick Generating Station to test emergency warning sirens Monday afternoon 
https://www.wfmz.com/news/area/berks/limerick-generating-station-to-test-emergency-warning-
sirens-monday-afternoon/article 4862a9d4-e5a8-11ec-abfd-9746b3ecc155.html 
 
Waste 
 
Clarion News: Recycling day brings big haul 
https://www.theclarionnews.com/news/frontpage/article 22f9e87a-5296-5d7d-924a-
35a59bf7e112.html 
 
Central Penn Business Journal: New state project looks to help farmers manage excess plastics  
https://www.cpbj.com/new-state-project-looks-to-help-farmers-manage-excess-plastics/ 
 
FOX43: Pa. Department of Agriculture announces there's funding available for agricultural plastics 
recycling program 
https://www.fox43.com/article/news/local/adams-county/agricultural-plastics-recycling-project-
funding-announcement/521-211bd91b-8d90-4fe3-87b5-31c89c2f777a 
 
Water 
 
New Castle News: Chesapeake Bay watershed earns a C+ on latest 'report card' 
https://www.ncnewsonline.com/news/local news/chesapeake-bay-watershed-earns-a-c-on-latest-
report-card/article c6ea5e17-cdad-5c08-a00b-69d1b620e5f5.html 
 
Pennlive: Chesapeake Bay watershed’s latest ‘report card’ trends upward from last one 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2022/06/chesapeake-bay-watersheds-latest-report-card-trends-
upward-from-last-one.html 
 
WITF/StateImpact PA: Chesapeake Bay watershed earns a C+ on latest ‘report card’ 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2022/06/06/chesapeake-bay-watershed-earns-a-c-on-latest-
report-card/ 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: West Earl Twp. approves naming stream Warbler Run, restoring streambank for 
nearly $245K 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/regional/west-earl-twp-approves-naming-stream-warbler-run-
restoring-streambank-for-nearly-245k/article 0086393c-ded2-11ec-b485-43be3d25394c.html 
 
Centre Daily Times: Should State College keep fluoride in its water? The water authority is exploring its 
options 
https://www.centredaily.com/news/local/community/state-college/article262134392.html  
 
NorthcentralPA.com: Chesapeake Bay watershed earns a C on latest report card 
https://www.northcentralpa.com/ap/pennsylvania news/chesapeake-bay-watershed-earns-a-c-on-
latest-report-card/article fe6feb4b-c7c4-57f8-9197-0ad7144afff1.html  
 
Miscellaneous 
 
KDKA: Freeport Road reopens after train derailment  



https://www.cbsnews.com/pittsburgh/news/freeport-road-reopens-after-train-derailment/ 
 
WPXI: Freeport Road reopens after train derailment in Harmar Township 
https://www.wpxi.com/news/local/freeport-road-reopens-after-train-derailment-harmar-
township/B4IOTB3A6BC3HAE6LNEIEAX7CM/   
 
Tribune-Review: Freeport Road in Harmar reopens to traffic 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/freeport-road-in-harmar-reopens-to-traffic/  
 
Post-Gazette: Freeport Road opens after being closed due to train derailment 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/transportation/2022/06/06/freeport-road-reopening-harmar-
hulton-bridge-guys-run-norfolk-southern-train-derailment-closure-update/stories/202206060093 
 
PublicSource: The Fern Hollow Bridge collapsed four months ago. We look back— and forward. 
https://www.publicsource.org/pittsburgh-need-to-know-fern-hollow-bridge-collapse-timeline/ 
 
Bradford Era: LEEK Open House this weekend 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/leek-open-house-this-weekend/article 94f915e2-09c8-5fb5-bf75-
7edaa9ef8b3d.html 
 
Reading Eagle: Reading High School ecology club transforms courtyard into outdoor classroom 
https://www.readingeagle.com/2022/06/07/reading-high-school-ecology-classroom/ 
 
WTAJ: State College providing free compost to residents 
https://www.wearecentralpa.com/news/local-news/state-college-providing-free-compost-to-residents/ 


